
assembly on being friends: how to be a good friend
In class reading assembly: to improve the students

reading skills 
Math game challenge: to improve the students math

skills 
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Beginnings are usually beautiful, especially
when feelings of joy and hope are mixed

with dreams and ambitions. 
In the first month of the new academic year,

we wish you a beautiful year full of
important and enjoyable achievements. 

To get our little ones settled and exited for
school we have a program set for each
month that is filled with fun activities 

In class assemblies were held for students to built a
rapport with the teachers 

Welcome Back
To School!

Getting to know the routines 



Healthy eating: to motivate the students to eat
healthy 

S.E.L activities: Social and emotional learning 
Presentation on Anti-bullying: to teach the

students how should they act when being bullied 

Making friends  
In class initiatives were taken for students to make friends 

Building Bridges with
parents  

Parents orientation was held to introduce the
parents to our school program and discuss the
school’s expectations from the students and

parents and what should the parents expect from
the school.

Bright beginnings 

Teacher Training program was held in the
beginning of the school year to improve and

better our teachers teaching skills



A brief assembly and in-class presentation

was presented by high-school girls about

the school’s Vision, mission and values 

School regulations 

Staying safe 

Civil defense visited our school during the morning
assembly and briefly explained to the kids how to act

during an emergency and who should they call when an
emergency happens  

Anti-bullying day

To raise awareness about bullying and the types of

bullying and to remind and teach our students who

should they tell if they witness someone being bullied or

if they are getting bullied 



A day to remember the positive things in our

life, smile for them, be kind to others and to

ourselves and other, and spread happiness 

Positive thinking day

World Heart Day  

An assembly was held to increase

awareness of cardiovascular diseases and

what are ways to keep the heart healthy 

School meeting 

A welcome back meeting was held for the

staff in the school’s auditorium by the

school’s principal  Dr. Akram Zayour



Staff Gathering 

Dr. Akram Zayour held a meeting to

discuss the academic year and what is

the school’s vision and mission for the

year 2024-2025

Stay tuned for our October

newsletter and calendar as it will

be filled with so much fun and

educational activities 

Contact us and find
us on our Instagram

Emails: 
Gr. 1,2,3 supervisor Ms. Leila:

leilag@mydischool.com
Gr. 4 and 5 supervisor Mrs. Shoroq:

shoroqk@mydischool.com
Head of section Dr. Rinkle: 

rinkle.jadeja@mydischool.com

Grade 1, 2, 3 supervisor phone Ext: 130
 Grade 4 and 5 supervisor phone Ext: 134

Elementary secretary phone Ext: 107

Follow us on our Instagram: 


